
Christmas in the Park 

Sunday, November 26, 2023 @ 4PM 

 

Christmas in the Park was such a successful and fun activity for our town last year, we are 

happy to share that the Town of Thorsby Council will again be sponsoring the event. 

In addition to having Christmas trees lined up throughout the park, we will be hosting the 

lighting ceremony on Sunday, November 26 and are asking locals to sign up and participate in 

Christmas Carolers. Local churches or businesses who are interested in caroling at the lighting 

event, please contact 205-337-0219 and provide your group’s information. Adam Easterling, 

Worship Leader at Thorsby First Baptist will be coordinating the caroling activities. If possible, 

the caroling groups will meet prior to November 26 to practice and review the details for the 

night event. 

Deadline for Christmas tree purchase: November 13, 2023. Cost: 30.00 each. 

Contact: Tonya Ray 205-337-0219 or kevin608@centurytel.net and Crystal Smith 205-646-

3575 or crystal11@thorsbyal.com with any questions you may have. 

Attached is a copy of the Christmas Tree Sponsor Application. 

We hope to see everyone again from the community come out and witness the beautiful 

Christmas trees and “kick-off” the holiday season with singing and fellowship! 
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